
  
 
 
 

Safeguarding Statement 

Peace Collective is committed to creating spaces that are safe, respectful and supportive for 
everyone we work with. 

We take safeguarding seriously — especially when working with young people, survivors of trauma, or 
those who may be at risk. Our team is trained in safeguarding and trauma-informed practice. We have 
clear procedures in place for recognising, responding to, and reporting concerns. 

If you’re working with us and ever feel unsafe, uncomfortable, or unsure about something — we 
encourage you to speak to a member of the team. You can also contact our designated safeguarding 
lead at: safeguarding@peace-collective.org  

You can request a copy of our full safeguarding policy at any time. 
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